DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
Network Enterprise Center
1978 20" Street
Fort Meade, MD 20755

29 April 2013

QSS INTERNATIONAL INC.
Mr. Pramod Banavar

10201 Democracy Lane
Suite 401

Fairfax, Va 22030-2431

Subject: HV/AC Upgrade at Building 1978, Ft Meade, MD

Dear Mr. Banavarr,

| would like to thank you and the employees of your company for all your efforts
during the period 10 December 2012 thru 19 April 2013 to upgrade the HV/AC

system at the Network Enterprise Center Building 1978, Fort George G. Meade,
MD.

The knowledge, experience, professionalism and communications with my
Facility Manager, DPW Engineers and the Occupants of the facility, served to
minimize the adverse impact on daily operations during construction.

The successful early completion of the project will give all current and future
employees a much more pleasant work environment for years to come.

On behalf of all the Federal Employees who work in this facility, | thank you for a
Job Well Done.

Sincerely,

Dlrector NEC



